
Rotary News & Notes
News from the last two weeks:

o We’ll be visiting the Leach 
Ampitheatre on June 18 for our 
meeting, lunch, and to dedicate 
the memorial bench for Dennis 
Fletcher.

o Dragon Boat Skipper Nicole is 
testing the waters to see how 
many Rotarians want to 
participate in this year’s Dragon 
Boat Festival on Saturday, Sept 
20. We need to get our 
registration in now, so if you’re 
interested and didn’t sign-up 
last week, let Nicole know this 
week.

o The Jr. Rotarian-run Brat Fry 
raising funds for Relay for Life 
brought in over $500. Way to 
go, young Rotarians!

o Bill Thimke’s back from his 
latest trip to Peru to work on 
our Soy Cow project. He also 
displayed the Soy Cow that he 
just delivered to Peru at the 
recent Rotary 6270 District 
Conference. As a result, he was 
approached by Fond du Lac and 
Glendale Rotary clubs about 
possible partnership 
opportunities. When it comes to 
beans – ‘cool beans, Bill!’

o Last week’s meeting was held 
at our PALs school, Roosevelt 
Elementary. We didn’t get to 
spend quite as much time eating 

lunch with the students as 
usual, but together, we saw a 
great magic show with lots of 
student participation.

Electronic Hub
On the recommendation of both the 
current board of directors and the 
incoming board of directors, 
Southwest Rotary will be following 
the path taken by many Rotary 
clubs, shifting the Hub to 
exclusively electronic delivery  
starting with the July 2 issue.

The Hub will continue to be 
available each week on the club 
Web site, as it has for the past 7 
years. It is typically available no 
later than first thing in the morning 
of each week’s meeting. There will 
be a paper copy or two on each 
table for guests.

If you’d like to receive an email 
notification each week when the 
Hub is available, just sign-up on the 
club Web site – follow the link on 
the home page in the “What’s Hot” 
sidebar.

Changing of the Guard
Save the date – Marcus’s send off 
will happen in style the evening of 
Wed., June 25 at the refurbished, 
historic, lakeside The Waters event 
facility.

Sign up forms are on your table 
today and next week at the Leach.

Today
Wendy Heilsberg

Oshkosh Convention and Visitors Bureau
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Calendar of Events
Upcoming Programs

Jun. 18 Meet at Leach 
Amphitheatre –
Dedication of Dennis 
Fletcher Memorial Bench

Jun 25 Ken Friedman: Estate 
Planning-  Changes in the 
Law

Recurring Events
4th Tue Club Board Meeting

11:30 – 1:00, Delta 
Restaurant

Other Rotary Events
June 
25

Changing of the Guard
The Waters Event Facility

Jul 9 SW Rotary Boat Outing

Jul 30 3-Club Meeting at EAA

Aug 6 Fowler’s Fun Night
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He Said / She Said

You can't have 
everything. Where would 
you put it?

Steven Wright

Bowling FunRaiser Charitable Donations May 28

Thank You Note
John Holdorf asked that the 
following be passed along to the 
club:

My family and I would like to 
thank Southwest Rotary for the 
beautiful plant and expression of 
sympathy in the recent death of my 
mother. The support and 
understanding from friends like 
those in Southwest Rotary help 
make times like these much easier 
to endure. 

New in July’s HUB
Fact or Fiction?
Beginning in July, each HUB will 
feature three statements submitted 
by one of our members. Two 
statements will be facts about them, 
the third will be fabrication. At 
each meeting before the program 
begins, we'll determine which of 
the three statements is fiction.   

This is a fun and easy way to get to 
know each other and have fun!  

Submit your Fact or Fiction? to 
Nancy Leipzig at 
mailto:nancy.leipzig@sbcglobal.net.

Weekly Invocations
Upcoming Invocations:

June Tom Kloeckner
July Vicki Beltran
August Kent Mosebach

Weekly Greeters
Jun. 11 Mary Koch

Melody Wollangk

Jun. 18 Cecil Streeter
Mary Koch

Jun. 25 Tracey Jenks
Bryan Hochstein

New Member Proposal
The following individual has been 
approved by the club Board of 
Directors:

Shirley Garcia-Rakauskas
Lake View Memorial Park 
Administrator
Classification: Cemetery 
Management
Proposed by: Doug Seefeld

The Hub – Info Please!
hub@oshkoshrotarysouthwest.org

Of the things we think, say 
or do:

1. Is it the truth?
2. Is it fair to all concerned?
3. Will it build good will 

and better friendships?
4. Will it be beneficial to all 

concerned?

The Four 
Way Test
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Think Boating!
It's time to start thinking about our 
annual Boat Trip. Admirals 
Greenfield and Hendrickson would 
love the honor of your presence on 
this year's outing.

It’ll be a bit earlier this year – July 9. 
As last year, we’ll meet at the 
Fratello’s dock to hang out at the 
Tiki Bar from 5:30 to 6:30. Weigh 
anchors at 6:30 for a trip to a to-be-
established waterside eatery.

Skippers and passengers needed. See 
sign-up sheets on your tables.


